
  

Aashyana Advice 

 
Aashyana is a joint project providing  housing, 
benefits, and money advice for Bristol’s South 
Asian Community.  
 
The partners involved in the project are CHAS, 
Citizens advice and St Paul’s advice centre.    
 
In 2017/18 Aashyana Advice became more 
established in the local community following a 
successful celebratory event, information 
sessions with local groups, a programme of 
community outreach and accessible referral 
routes. 
 
Clients can make a referral by accessing the 
following link to the Aashyana website: 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
On the 19th of August, the Aashyana Advice 
Service held a stall at Bristol’s Islamic Cultural 
Fayre, a vibrant celebration of Bristol's diversity 
and one of the largest events of its kind in the 
South West. 
 

 
Just wanted to say a belated thanks for 
helping out in such a great event last 
week. A really positive vibe and a very 
positive turnout. Our Directors were 
really impressed with you and your 
teams and how much positive progress 
has already been made on the 
partnership.  
Matt Parsonage, funder and Head of 
Communities - Clarion Futures. 

https://www.aashyana-advice.org.uk/make-a-referral/ 
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